
Voice-over: 

 

The Government has launched a public consultation on the Proposed 

Legislation to Implement the Recommendations of the Law Reform 

Commission Report on Child Custody and Access. Please send your 

views to the Labour and Welfare Bureau by March 25, 2016. 

 

The consultation document is available at www.lwb.gov.hk, as well as at 

the Public Enquiry Service Centres of District Offices. 


